
 
 

 

Commit to Georgia | give.uga.edu 

An Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action, Veteran, Disability Institution 

Screven County Extension 
321 Rocky Ford Road | Sylvania, Georgia 30467 

PHONE:  912-564-2064 | WEBSITE:  www.ugaextension.org/screven 

December 9, 2024 

 

TO: Screven County Producers & Agribusiness Leaders 

RE: 2025 Row Crop Production Meetings 

 

 

Dear Row Crop Producers & Agribusiness Leaders, 

 

As we wrap up the 2024 harvest season, we begin to formulate plans for the quickly approaching 2025 

production year.  This past year has been one for the record books and most farmers are anxious to put 

2024 in the past and start working towards a brighter future.  Together you have weathered many storms 

and UGA Extension is here to help you as you continue to push forward.   

 
The Screven County Extension Office will host Cotton & Peanut production meetings for 2025.  The Row 

Crop Weed Management meeting will be hosted jointly between Bulloch and Screven County and will be 

held at the Bulloch County Extension Office.  

 

Please mark these dates on your calendar and make plans to join us for these meetings: 

 

COTTON MEETING: 

2/6/25 @ 6:00pm 

Screven County Extension Office 

Supper Included 

UGA Specialists:  Dr. Camp Hand, Cotton Agronomist; Dr. Phillip Roberts, Cotton Entomologist 

 

ROW CROP WEED MANAGEMENT MEETING: 

2/12/25 @ 12:00noon 

Bulloch County Extension Office 

Lunch Included 

UGA Specialists: Dr. Stanley Culpepper, Cotton Weed Specialist; Dr. Eric Prostko, Peanut Weed Specialist  

 

PEANUT MEETING: 

2/19/25 @ 8:00am 

Screven County Extension Office 

Breakfast Included 

UGA Specialists: Dr. Scott Monfort, Peanut Agronomist; Dr. Mark Abney, Peanut Entomologist; Dr. Bob 

Kemerait, Peanut Disease Pathologist 

 



 

All meetings will provide a full meal.  Pesticide credits will be approved for each meeting.  Additional 

meeting reminders will be sent prior to each meeting.  To RSVP, please contact the Screven County 

Extension Office at 912-564-2064 at least two days before each meeting. 

 

If you have any questions or have issues arise that you need help with, please contact the Screven County 

Extension Office.  Special thanks to Wade Parker, Southeast District Agronomist, for answering all agriculture 

related questions and continuing to assist producers across Screven County. We appreciate your patience 

and support as we continue to search for an ag agent. In the meantime, we can assure you that we remain 

committed to keeping our programs viable. Look forward to seeing you in February.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

   

 

 

Lauren W. Boykin      Wade Parker 

County Extension Coordinator—Screven County   Southeast District Area Agronomy Agent 

County Extension Agent, 4-H Youth—Bulloch County  wparker@uga.edu 

lauren4h@uga.edu  
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